2746



Pennsylvania Medical Society®

March 18, 2009

DANIEL J. GLUNK, MD President

JAMES A. GOODYEAR, MD, FACS

President Elect

RALPH SCHMELTZ, MD, FACE Vice President

BRUCE A. MACLEOD, MD, FACEP

TERRENCE E. BABB, MD Secretary

DENISE E. ZIMMERMAN Acting Executive Vice President Regulatory Unit Counsel Department of State P.O. Box 2649 Harrisburg, PA 17105-2649

RE: State Board of Chiropractic Needle Acupuncture

Dear Regulatory Counsel:

As President of the Pennsylvania Medical Society, I am writing to support the proposed amendments to the chiropractice unprofessional and immoral conduct regulations published for comment in the February 28, 2009, *Pennsylvania Bulletin*.

Advertisement of medical procedures, including those of needle acupuncture, should only be done by those trained and registered with the State Board of Medicine or the State Board of Osteopathic Medicine. The Medical Society supports the proposed amendments, as written, to the State Board of Chiropractic regulations.

Sincerely,

Daniel J. Glunk, MD President

777 East Park Drive

PO Box 8820

Cc:

Honorable Robert M. Tomlinson, Chair

Senate Consumer Protection and Professional Licensure Committee

Honorable Michael P. McGeehan, Chair

House Professional Licensure Committee

Arthur Coccodrilli, Chairman

Independent Regulatory Review Commission

Tel: (717) 558-7750

101. (111) 000 1100

Fax: (717) 558-7840

Email: stat@pamedsoc.org

Harrisburg, PA 17105-8820

www.pamedsoc.org